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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

 

  After reviewing the Trojan Defense Vegetation and Fuels Management Project for the Kootenai National Forest,

Northern Lights feels that the proposed  potential actions all look reasonable. However, when near overhead

lines we prefer cutting and trimming rather than under burning.  The Northern Lights (NLI)  Service area  has very

few assets in the project area. That said, NLI supports the efforts made by USDA to minimize wildfire danger.

 

Respectfully,

Wendy Largent GISP 
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